
    College of Nursing  
Dean’s Office 
University of Iowa 
50 Newton Road 
Iowa City, Iowa 52242-1121 
319-335-7018 
 

December 11, 2020 
 
Kevin Kregel, PhD 
Interim Executive Vice President and Provost 
111 Jessup Hall 
 
Dear Kevin: 
 
Thank you for your letter of November 23 and the Report of the Ad Hoc Committee to 
Review the College of Nursing.  I have shared both documents with the faculty and staff 
in the College of Nursing.  I plan to work with the CON leadership team, faculty, and 
staff to develop and implement the recommendations set out in your letter.  We have 
already started to address some of these recommendations within our strategic plan 
and I will keep you updated on progress in our monthly update meetings. 
 
Thank you and Professors Charlton, Street and Asprey for your time and review of the 
College of Nursing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Julie Zerwic, PhD, RN, FAHA, FAAN 
Kelting Dean and Professor 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


